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November!  What a fantastic monthly ride we had  

this year.  The attendance from the membership  

was great, probably the best ever for Thanksgiving  

weekend.  Such a great effort from our monthly ride  

group teaming up together, Tim and Ken, enjoying  

both ranches in one ride, out across Merigan ranch,  

through Garewal's business and down dead horse  

trail.  The weather was perfect.  Bar stop at Ken's  

place was long and relaxing.  When we returned,  

Jim Sheridan was right there, as always, with great  

food.  Our bartender, Adam, served all day.  One to  

remember.  Thanks to our great members for coming  

out.  Can't wait for 2019. 

 

"Reminder All," January 26th, 6 p.m. - Descanso  

Community Hall - come out, enjoy our group.  Starts  

at 6 p.m. with cocktails, music, dancing.  Just a relax - 

ing start for 2019.  Descanso junction will be serving  

us dinner.  "Save the night."  Please RSVP - phone a  

board member, use website or e-mail, any way you  

choose.  Cost is $130 per couple.  Hope to see you  

all there. 

 



 


